
Saturday	October	12,	2019	

OC	Parks	Prehistoric	OC	

	

MSSC	participated	in	the	annual	OC	Parks	Prehistoric	OC	Event	on	Saturday	
October	12th.		We	had	a	great	display	and	gave	over	450	Chalcedony	Minerals	out	
to	the	kids.	We	had	a	troop	of	Girl	Scouts	at	our	booth	and	Angie	Guzman	had	to	
answer	plenty	of	questions.	

	

	

MSSC	Booth	and	Fossil	Display	



	

The	crew	Angie	Guzman,	Tessy	Smith	&	Rudy	Lopez	

	

Fast	talking	Angie	

	

	

I	want	to	thank	Angie	Guzman	and	her	sister	Tessy	Smith	for	helping	with	the	
event.	I	also	want	to	thank	OC	Parks	for	having	us	at	their	events.	I	have	already	
received	an	email	and	we	are	committed	for	next	year.	


